Scoil Náisiúnta Mainistir Mhuigh Éo

Mayo Abbey N.S. Lehanagh, Mayo Abbey, Claremorrís, Co. Mayo



Príomh Oíde: Mrs. Míríam Quínn príncípal@mayoabbeyns.com

Tel: 094 9365644 office@mayoabbeyns.com

Uímhír Rolla: 14205U

Dear Parents,

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 24th of June 2021.

New Board Member

We welcome Peter Mannion on to the Board of Management. Peter replaces Paddy Gibbons as Community Nominee on the board.

<u>Class Allocation</u> remains the same as this year

Infants: Ms. McNamara 1st/2nd: Mrs. Quinn 3rd/4th: Ms. Tuohy 5th/6th: Mr. Clarke

Mrs. Glynn (SET) will remain with children in junior classes Mrs. Derrig (SET) will remain with children in senior classes

Inspectors Report - "Supporting the Safe Provision of Schooling"

The above inspection was carried out in school on April 14th 2021 by our school inspector Dara Mannion. It was a very positive affirmation of all of the work done by staff to ensure the safety of all in our school. This report is available to read on the school website.

Graduation/School Tour/Sports Day

We held a small Graduation for 6th class children on Friday 18th June at 2.45pm. The 6th class children planted a class tree and Fr. Fergus gave the children (and all present) a blessing. We wish the children every success going forward.

We were also able to bring the 6th class on a school tour this year. They, along with Mr. Clarke and Mrs. Derrig went to Petersburg Adventure Centre on Monday 14th June.

We held a very enjoyable sports day for all classes on Wednesday June 16th.

Voluntary Contribution

Thank you to all who contributed this year. Your support is very much appreciated.

Bus

It is great to see the Community Bus back in action again for the Afterschool.

Policies

The following policies have been reviewed and updated and are available to view on the school website.

Supervision Health and Safety
Code of Behaviour Acceptable Use Policy

Critical Incident Policy

The Board of Management wishes to acknowledge and thank all of the personnel with TÚS for their work throughout the year.

The Board of Management also wishes to acknowledge and thank all of the staff in the school for their continued hard work and wishes each and everyone a happy and safe holiday.